
NOTICE OF PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST 
 
A public test of the electronic voting equipment to be used in Goodhue County for the 
State General Election to be held on November 5, 2024, has been scheduled. The test 
will consist of the ballot marking and vote tabulation equipment used in the polling 
places, direct voting and absentee voting.   
 
The test is scheduled to start October 11, 2024 at 9:00 A.M. (and will resume if needed 
in the subsequent days) in the Goodhue County Government Center, 509 W. 5th St., Red 
Wing MN  55066. 
 
The public is invited to attend. 
 

 


